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Special Education Superintendent Update 
December 2018 

 

Deaf & Hard of Hearing                                                                          
 
The D/HH Department offered a workshop on October 18th for classroom 
teachers.  The workshop focused on strategies to support D/HH students 
in the regular classroom.  A parent and a student who is D/HH 
participated on a panel discussion, sharing their experiences and offering 
the workshop participants insight into their personal journey. 
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